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Thanks Ron Ilk for your support of 
The Powder Puff Fishing Tournament 
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Commodoreôs Comments 
 

 
Hey, it has, been busy around the Club this month. Paige and Justin 
Hans with Cheryl Rybka had a great movie night. Fine dining and a 
movieéit really doesnôt get much better than that! Oh wait, we also 
had a play-by-play on the movie Caddyshack by Greg Puetz. Greg 
was amazing! 
 
The Powder Puff Fishing Contests was a huge success. Thanks to 
Dan Moshinski and his entire crew for a spectacular evening. I heard 
a number of > $2000 donation to Susan G Komen Breast Cancer 
Fund. Unbelievable show of support.   
 
Bob and Debbie Larson celebrated their 1st anniversary with food 
and a band. Congratulations and another great event. 
 
Mary Jo Haag and Chuck Cottrill put together the 1st Annual 
SMYC Golf Outing. 36 golfers had a beautiful day at Whitnall Golf 
Course. I feel pretty fortunate, I only lost 4 balls and no one was hurt 
in front of me, to the side of me, or behind me ï not bad for 18 holes. 
Fun was had by all. 
 
Now we have the Slip Shots (August 18th) SMYC Harbor Bash 
(August 26) coming up. So, you can see we are going to the end of 
the month with a bang.  
 
Finally, as a reminder after the General Membership Meeting, we 
will be having our Annual Election of Officers. Mike Gengler has 
stepped up to Chair the Nomination Committee and run the election. 
If you are interested in running, contact Mike as soon as possible. 
Here is the list of open position: 
Commodore 
Vice Commodore 
Rear Commodore 
Corresponding Secretary 
Financial Secretary 
Treasurer 
2 - Board of Director positions 

 
Enjoy your time on the water, summer is rapidly coming to the end. 
There is still a great deal of fun to be had before that dreaded day the 
boats are moved on shore. 
 
See you at the Club! 
 
Jon Haag 
SMYC Commodore 
(c) 414-617-3438 
(e) smyccommodore@gmail.com 



SMYC Harbor Bash 
 

Join us for our Annual Open House- ALL DAY BASH!!!  
August 26th and 27th 

 
Saturday, August 26th-  

JRõS Lunch- Serving all your picnic favorites -  

               11:00am-1:30pm  
 

* Raffles from 11:00am -  11:00pm  
 

Steak Night Dinner from 6pm-8pm 
$25.00 per person- tickets available in advance at the SMYC bar. 
Dinner includes: 10oz filet, mushroom sauce, baked potato, salads, a variety of 
fresh bread, a glass of wine, and for dessert, ice cream bar including Kahlua, 
Chambord and all your favorite toppings.     

                                                     
*Live Music from 7:00pm-11:00pm  

Featuring άCŀƛƭǳǊŜ ¢ƻ [ŀǳƴŎƘέ 
 
Sunday, August 27th-  

Hangover Brunch  from 10:00am - 1:00pm 

 
Raffle donations for the upcoming SMYC Open House/ Steak Night Dinner are 
needed- Please drop off any items at the club bar; or bring your donations to 

the next General Membership meeting. 
 

Volunteer Sign-up 
LŦ ȅƻǳ ƴŜŜŘ ƘƻǳǊǎΣ ƘŜǊŜΩǎ ȅƻǳǊ ƻǇǇƻǊǘǳƴƛǘȅΗΗ 

Volunteer sign-up sheets will be posted at the club. 
Any questions give Kyle and Deb Brunk a call: 414-379-6805 



The boat name is Cool Change. Fisherwomen from L -R  

Patty Williams,  Balinda Kostuch, Jessica Sobczyk, Renee Wenzel & 
Barb Nowak. 

2017 Powder Puff Winners 

 

Slip Shots  



 

    

Carol Dunham 9/2 
Dawn Finger 9/3 
Patty Williams 9/4 
Jerry Kowalczewski 9/5 
Paige Hans 9/6 
Lyn Dennis 9/9 
Annette Groth 9/9 
Ernest Wunsch 9/9 
Ellen Wojtyra 9/10 
Cynthia Wieselman 9/11 
Tammy Zingler Schmidt 9/11 
Sharyn Hock 9/12 
Jay Leiknes 9/12 
John Schoderberg 9/12 
Carol Rehak 9/13 
Pam Cottrill 9/14 
Steve DeBoer 9/14 
Adrienne Minerick 9/15 
Jon Haag 9/17 
Jim Buss 9/19 
Jeff Dess 9/20 
Leo Belter 9/22 
Roxanne Gengler 9/23 

Craig Maass 9/24 
Barbara Roncke 9/24 
Bob Golden 9/25 
Debbie Steinhaus 9/25 
Roger Eckert 9/26 
Dawn Simons 9/26 
Cindy Bagneski 9/26 
Erik Brooks 9/26 
Debby Schulz 9/27 
Allen Wolf 9/27 
Nate Bohman 9/28 
John Buneta 9/29 
Jim Dunham 9/30 
Troy Schuls 9/30 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Andy & Coleen Martin 9/2 
Dave & Narice Plumb 9/3 
Ernest & Katherine Wunsch 9/3 
Fred & Brenda Bohman 9/4 
Tom & Barb Roncke 9/6 
Cynthia & Joel Wieselman 9/7 
Jon & Mary Jo Haag 9/9 
Jim & Bridget Leavens 9/12 
Jay & Tammy Behling 9/17 
Mike & Dona Cieczka 9/17 
Jackie & Robert Felden 9/19 
Vicki & Chris Karwacki 9/19 
Jeff & Colleen Hansen 9/20 
Robin & Tim Frederick 9/21 
Doug & Diane Gouthro 9/21 
Tony & Mary Karwacki 9/22 
Bill & Debby Wheatley 9/22 
Jim & Sue Schlichting 9/23 
Dennis & Julie Simuncak 9/23 
Robert & Adrienne Minerick 9/24 
Ben & Lisa Olson 9/30 
Don & Barb Robish 9/30 

 

Celebrators 
         Happy Birthday!          Happy Anniversary! 

 
    SMYC Events Upcoming 
(Cut and save for referenceédonôt forget to update from High Tide as events and times may change)  
 
August  
 4 Movie Night- Under the Pavilion W/Food  7:30pm  Hans/Rybka  
 5 Powder Puff Fishing Contest   4:00pm  Moshinski/Larson 
 7 Board Meeting     6:30pm  Club 
 18 Slip Shots     6:30pm  Zweck 
 21 General Membership Meeting   7:00pm  Club 
 26 JRôS Lunch- Serving your picnic favorites 11am-1:30pm Juniors 
 26 SMYC Harbor Bash    11am-11pm  Brunk 
 26 Steak Dinner- 6pm-8pm/ Live Music   7pm-11pm Brunk/Nowak 
  Featuring Failure to Launch 
 27 Hangover Brunch    10am-1pm Brunk   
 
September  
 4 Board Meeting     6:30pm  Club 
 10 Rib Fest     TBD  Ilk Brothers 
 17 SMYC Auction w/Food    2:00pm  Rybka  
 18 General Membership Meeting   7:00pm  Club  
 
Just A Few Reminders:  
*Calling all our Sheepshead players , join us on Wednesday Nights at 6:30pm for a fun game of skill. 
Also join us for professional Dance Lessons  every Wednesday from 7-8pm- $5.00.  
*SMYC Harbor Bash Weekend  help and donations  are needed- sign-up sheets are posted at the club!! 
For more information contact Kyle and Deb Brunk @ 414-379-6805.  

 
Entertainment Chairperson Cheryl Rybka. 

If youôd like to sponsor an event or have an idea, 
Please contact Cheryl at 

(C) 414-530-8770 or email: rybkaC@yahoo.com 

 

 

 

If you donôt see your birthday here, 
please email  

smycmembership @gmail.com 



Although the harbor is officially full, we added a few full members who are crossing their fingers for slips for boating season 2018. 
With the many events held at the club, we have also had a large number of new Associate members who have submitted their applica-
tions. ñYou canôt beat the viewò is a common phrase heard. 
 
Abdullah Alrayyes is an MSOE student who recent joined as an Associate member who found us using his Touch Tunes app and came 
to check us out and then joined. 
 
Michael Klein is a friend of Kathleen McGinley (Benôs Yen) who has been on a few rides on the old Carver, made an application as an 
Associate member. 
 
Warren Kruse and his partner, Cynthia Meyer, are coming to us from South Shore Yacht Club. Their fishing vessel, My Girl, has been 
in many competitions against us and now, theyôll be with us. Warren owns his own construction business.  
 
Scott Smukalla, who is a recent retiree from the Oak Creek fire department, joined as an Associate member. He is Swiftyôs son (White 
Knight)and is hoping to be able to help get his dad out on the boat before the season ends. 
 
Allen Wolf has been seen down here for several years hanging out with the Cieckaôs on his jet ski. He has now joined as an Associate 
member who along with his mom & dad, Ray and Joannie Wolf who are also Associate members are often seen during Packer parties. 
Ray & Joannie are Mike Ciezckaôs aunt and uncle. 
 
Kyle & Kristen Nichols have upgraded from Associate members to Full Family members along with their 9 year old Will and 3 year old 
Jennifer. Kyle works at House of Harley in Racine and Kristen @ Johnson Controls. They purchased John Ericksonôs ñMary T.ò 
 
Raymond and Helen Chou joined as Associate members in July. They are friends and neighbors of John Nowicki. Ray is an architect. 
 
Steve Anderson and his first mate, Debbie Livingston, joined as a full member in June. They currently keep their 26ô Baja on the Mil-
waukee River and found us by visiting Grant Park. They are both retired.  
 
David Piper is a friend of Ryan Schmid and joined as an Associate member in July.  
 
Sisters, Lindsey and Brittney Odom both joined as Associate members in July and have already booked a party in the SMYC hall. They 
became aware of us online and through friends. 
 
Dan Bishop and his partner, Sue Chacon, joined as a Full Member in July. He has a 30ô Sea ray Weekender (Loose Change) and is hop-
ing to find a slip for her in 2018. He travels quite a bit with his own sales business. 
 
Jeremy Haubrich, friends of Debbie & Bob Larson, joined in July as an Associate member. 
 
Mike & Marie Oshea joined as Associate members late July. They are friends of associate mebers, Chris & Vicki Karwacki.  
 
John & Jennifer Hagan joined as Associate members late July as a gift from Jenniferôs brother, Jim Boemmel (Bong Recreation Area). 
Jennifer works for the Archdiocese of Milwaukee as a teacher and John is retired. 

 

Membership Update 

Abdullah Alrayyes  

Steve Anderson and  
Debbie Livingston  

Raymond and Helen Chou  

Kyle & Kristen Nichols  

Michael Klein  

Warren Kruse and  
Cynthia Meyer Allen Wolf  

Scott Smukalla 


